
 
Construction Update – 9th October 2017 

We wanted to notify you about night works that will be taking place next week for the installation 

of hoarding around Building 3. 

We are installing a B-Class (overhead) hoarding for part of Building 3. The hoarding will be 

installed on Davy Rd East and Central Ave South. The hoarding is required over an active 

footpath.  

In consultation with City of Sydney council, these works are required to be completed out of 

hours on Davy Road. This is due to the fact that if the footway is closed and pedestrians will have 

no access into the precinct.  

The works are proposed to commence on Tuesday 10th of October and will take approximately 4 

days to complete.  

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact me at 

atp.communications@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 

Kind regards, Kim 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
ATP Communications Specialist 

Office and Industrial  
 

T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  

 

 

Blue section indicates the hoarding installation area. 
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